
 

 
 
 

 
Northern Beaches Hospital 

Proposed roster change for Dietician Aides 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Attached is correspondence received by the HSU on 14 January 2019 from 
Healthscope Workplace Relations Manager Mr Chad Issa. The correspondence 
outlines a proposed roster change for Dietician Aides at the Northern Beaches 
Hospital.  
 
Please review the correspondence and distribute this newsletter to your fellow 
members for their comments and feedback. 
 
The best way to constructively deal with these kind of proposals is by considering 
the concerns of the group, agreeing on a way forward and presenting that united 
position in a meeting with management. 
 
Your HSU organiser, Peter Mason, will be available to facilitate a meeting.  Please 
refer any feedback, comments or questions you may have to him via email 
peter.mason@hsu.asn.au.  
 
In unity, 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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